
 

UPDATE 
06-02-2020 

With שבח and הודאה to הקב"ה, we are 
excited to announce that Camp Bonim will 

be OPEN this season! 
Please review the following important notices: 

• All registered campers, staff and administration members/families should be 
tested for antibodies as soon as possible. 

 
• Those who test positive for antibodies: You must submit positive antibody 

lab reports to TestResults@campbonim.com. 
 

• Those who test negative for antibodies: You are required to get a corona 
test one week before the start of camp. Self-isolate at home after your test 
until the start of camp. You must send negative coronavirus test results to 
TestResults@campbonim.com. 

 
• You will not be allowed into camp unless you test either positive for 

antibodies at any point before camp, or negative for COVID-19 within 
one week before the start of camp. 

 
• All test results should be emailed to testresults@campbonim.com. 

 
• Due to COVID-19 we have had to adjust the camp schedule. 
o 1st trip: Tuesday, June 30th- Sunday, July 26. 
o 2nd trip: Monday, July 27th - Thursday, August 20th 
 

• Due to COVID-19 we will be unable to offer transportation this season. You will 
have to drive your son to and from camp. If you cannot do so yourself, please 
make private arrangements. Camp does not have the capacity at this point to 
help with arrangements. 

 
• Due to COVID-19 there will be no visiting day this year. 



 
• Administration will begin hiring staff at this time. 
o If you haven't yet applied for a job, please apply 

at www.campbonim.net/applications. 
o Please do not contact camp regarding staff positions at this point. Due to the 

last-minute nature of this camp season, the office is very busy. 
o If you have not heard back by June 16th: 
 For “younger camp” staff positions email staffapplicants@campbonim.com. 
 For mesivta staff positions email mesivtastaff@campbonim.com. 
 Emails sent to the main camp office regarding staff positions will not be 

answered as the office is currently dealing with a high volume of emails. 
 

https://www.campbonim.net/applications
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